
PUBLIC NOTICE

BE ADVISED: The Board of Directors of the Centerville Community School District will hold 

a public hearing on the 12th day of August 2019 at 6:30 p.m.  at the Board Room at the 

Centerville Community School District Administration Building, 634 N. Main St., Centerville, 

IA on its recently adopted resolution to consider extended participation in the instructional 

support program.  The proposition to be considered as per the resolution is as follows: Shall the 

Board of Directors of the Centerville Community School District in Appanoose County, State of 

Iowa, be authorized for a period of five years, beginning with the 2021-22 budget year, to levy 

and impose an instructional support tax in an amount (after taking into consideration 

instructional support state aid) not to exceed ten percent (10%) of the total of regular program 

district cost for the budget year and monies received under section 257.14 as a budget adjustment 

for the budget year and be authorized  to levy an instructional support property tax upon all the 

taxable property within the school district for collection in the fiscal year ending June 30, 2022 

and at the Board’s option to impose an instructional support income surtax upon the state 

individual income tax of each individual income taxpayer resident in the school district on 

December 31 for each calendar year commencing with the calendar year 2021  or each year 

thereafter, the per cent of income surtax not to exceed three percent  (3%), to be used for any 

general fund purpose? (The total amount raised through property tax and income surtax shall not 

exceed ten per cent (10%) of the total of regular program district cost for the budget year and 

monies received under 257.14 as a budget adjustment for the budget year as stated above). 
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